
NEW PLAYGROUND SURFACES AT WATSON, EDGEWOOD PARKS 
The playgrounds at Buford Watson Park and Edgewood Park received 
new additions recently. Both locations received new playground 
surfaces referred to as a “Poured in Place” surface and meets all ADA 
and playground safety requirements. This type of surface is created by 
placing drainage under the playground. On top of the drainage is a 
layer of a compacted aggregate base. The installer then places a two 
inch thick buffer on top of the aggregate followed by the final layer 
which creates the colored surface. The surface has a somewhat soft, 
bouncy feel as you walk on it. We anticipate many years of safe and 
fun use of these newly surfaced areas.  

 

 


